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May 7, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: MD 713 from Arundel Way to MD 176 – #H564008
MD 176 from MD 713 to MD 170 - #H564010
MD 176 from MD 713 to Windstream Cir - #H564012

WHEN: Thursday, June 6, 2024 - 6:00-8:00pm

WHERE: Hebron – Harman Elementary School - Cafeteria
7660 Ridge Chapel Rd
Hanover, MD 21076

A public meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, June 6, 2024 from 6:00-8:00pm at
Hebron-Harman Elementary School, 7660 Ridge Chapel Rd, Hanover, MD 21076.

During the meeting, DPW and MDOT SHA will update citizens on ongoing design projects to improve
pedestrian and bicycle connectivity. The improvements are broken out into three separate projects:

● MD 713 from Arundel Way to MD 176 at Ridge Road
o Add a 10-foot wide Shared Use Path within the project limits.

● MD 176 from Ridge Road to MD 170
o Add a 10-foot wide Shared Use Path within the project limits.
o Replace an existing underground utility water line.

● MD 176 from Windstream Cir. to MD 713
o Add a 5-foot wide sidewalk within the project limits.

Associated work within the project limits includes upgrades to existing pedestrian ramps, installation of
new crosswalk markings, traffic signal modifications, and drainage infrastructure and stormwater
management improvements. More detailed project descriptions, project needs, hydraulic design,
right-of-way impacts, tree impacts, environmental permitting requirements, and the project schedule will
also be available at the meeting.
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The meeting will be in an Open House format; there will be no formal presentation. You will view
presentation boards and plan sheets that will explain the projects and have opportunities to discuss
questions or concerns regarding the projects one-one-one with members of the team.

All projects are currently managed by the Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway
Administration (MDOT SHA). MDOT SHA officials will be in attendance and can answer your
questions or concerns regarding the project needs.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email
at pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event.  TTY users please call via
Maryland Relay 7-1-1.  All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el
servicio de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico
a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito
estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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Bcc: Peter Smith, County Councilmember, District 1

Hannah Dier, LDC Representative, AA County Exec Office
Vincent Moulden, Director, Community Engagement & Constituent Services
Hannah Thompson, Community Engagement Officer
Karen Henry P.E., Director, DPW
Beth O’Connell, P.E., Deputy Director, DPW
David Braun, P.E., Engineer Administrator, DPW
Robert Fernandez, Engineer Manager, DPW
Alex Baquie, Deputy Director, DPW
Matt Diehl, Customer Relations Manager, DPW
Debra Russell, Project Manager, DPW
Brian Ulrich, Planning Administrator, OOT
Blake Lightcap, Chief, Infrastructure Management Division
Nestor Flores, Chief, Traffic Engineering Division
Terri Whitehead, Transportation Supervisor, AACPS
Kyle Ruef, Planning, AACPS
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